
PUBLIC HEARINGS
VILLAGE OF MORRILL BOARD OF TRUSTEES

November 19, 2020
6:00 P.M.
A Public Hearing for the Village of Morrill, Nebraska were held on November 19, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at the Morill American Legion.  Notice of the hearings had been published according to law, in the Voice News, a newspaper published and of general circulation in the Village and had been posted at three conspicuous places throughout the Village limits.  The notice stated the date, hour and place of the public hearings and that the hearing would be open to the public, that anyone with a disability desiring reasonable accommodation to attend the meeting should contact the Village office, and that an agenda of the public hearing kept continuously current was available for public inspection at the office of the Village.
Chairman Tony Schuler presided and recorded the proceedings. The following Board Members were present:  Tony Schuler, Paul Adams, Josh Hopkins and Bill Schmidt.  Chairman Schuler directed the public a copy of the Nebraska Open Meetings Act, posted on the wall for the public’s review.
Moved by Board Member Adams, Seconded by Board Member Hopkins, to approve the absence of Trustee Sinner.


YEAS:  Schuler, Adams, Hopkins, NAYS:  None, ABSENT:  Sinner, Schmidt.

Trustee Schmidt arrived at 6:15 p.m.

Moved by Board Member Hopkins, Seconded by Board Member Adams to Open the Public Hearing for the acquisition of an interest in real property by purchase at 6:15 p.m.

YEAS: Schuler, Hopkins and Adams, and Schmidt NAYS: None, ABSENT: Sinner.
Discussion was held regarding the purchase of real property for Lots 7 & 8, Block 2, Original Town Addition to the Village of Morrill, Scotts Bluff County, Nebraska.  Members of the public in attendance were Neal Hart, Pete Cawiezel and Casey Debus.  The public was allowed to ask questions regarding the real estate purchase agreement and voice their opinions on the purchase.
Moved by Board Member Hopkins, Seconded by Board Member Adams to Close the Public Hearing for the acquisition of an interest in real property at 6:35 p.m.

YEAS: Schuler, Hopkins and Adams, and Schmidt NAYS: None, ABSENT: Sinner.
The Board of Trustees also discussed a resolution that Panhandle Health District is asking all municipalities in the panhandle to sign requiring masks.  After discussion the board agreed that they are in support of asking residents to wear masks, practice social distancing and being respectful of businesses who require masks to enter their facilities, this is also a recommendation of Governor Ricketts.  No action was taken.
With no other business the Public Hearing Meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.


/s/ Janine K. Schmidt

/s/ John A. Schuler

Janine K. Schmidt, C.M.C.


John (Tony) A Schuler


Village Clerk/Treasurer


Chairman, Board of Trustees
